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As we head towards COP26 it is disappointing to see the Selby District Council 

Executive watering down the Council’s commitment and ambitions to tackling climate 

change in the Selby District and cutting the funding available. 

 

Whilst Central Government is still talking up their commitment to taking action on 

Climate Change, the Selby District Council Executive is simply walking away. 

 

The all-party Low Carbon Working Group spent over two years developing a plan for 

the Selby District only to see the Executive turn their backs on it. 

 

We urge the Executive to reconsider, to reflect the public’s concerns on this 

important issue and to accept the all-party Group recommendations in full.  

 


